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Addendum 2 

Solicitation #01262025-01 

RFP for Independent Public Accounting Audit Services 

 

This addendum serves to notify all prospective proposers of modifications to the previously issued Request 

for Proposal (RFP) for Audit Services.  Please note the following changes: 

 

1. Extension of Deadline 

 

The deadline for proposal submission has been extended by 7 days to allow more time for 

potential bidders to submit proposals.  The new submission deadline is June 5, 2025. 

 

2. Questions & Answers 

 

Responses to all submitted questions will be provided on May 27, 2025. 

 

3. Clarifications & Revisions 

 

All other terms and conditions of the original RFP remain unchanged. 

 

4. Acknowledgment of Addendum 

 

Acknowledgment of this addendum is not required. 

 

For any further questions, please direct inquiries to: 

 

Jacquelin Bailey 

Housing Authority of the City of Goldsboro 

jbailey@hacg.org 

 

We appreciate your participation and look forward to receiving your proposals. 


